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May 2013
Dear Business Owner/Manager,

The St. Paul & District Chamber of Commerce has begun preparations to host the
Rodeo Week Kick-Off Supper on August 26", 2013. This event will launch the week of activities
being held in conjunction with the annual Lakeland Rodeo Association Finals being held in St. Paul
August 29t — September 1%, We have made some exciting changes in the entertainment and
fundraising portion of this event.

In previous years, we accepted silent auction donation items. However, this year the
St. Paul & District Chamber of Commerce is kindly requesting a cash donation.

The monies donated will be used to purchase large ticket prizes to be raffled off at the
Rodeo Supper. Please provide your donations by June 28" 5o we are able to move forward in
purchasing our large ticket raffle items.

Your business name will be recognized at the Rodeo Supper in a display of
appreciation.

Donations can be mailed to Box 887, St. Paul, AB TOA 3A0 or can be dropped off at the
Chamber office located at 4802 — 50 Ave. Cheques can be made payable to the St Paul & District
Chamber of Commerce. For further information, you can contact the Chamber office at 780-645-5820

or admin@stpaulchamber.ca.

This is our major fundraiser for the year and we would like to thank you for your
contribution to the success of this evening.

Kind Regards,
Board of Directors

St Paul & District
Chamber of Commerce



